
As editor of the 1960 REBEL, I would like

to take this opportunity to thank all of those

persons who have helped make the publication

of this book become a reality out of a vision.

It has been our aim to produce a yearbook

which will bring back pleasant memories of

years at Carlisle--the fun and companionship

the students shared; the hours spent enriching

our minds in the classroom and developing our

personalities through extra-curricular activi-

ties. This book attempts to record the happen-

ings of a most important phase of our lives.

My sincere thanks and appreciation go to

the staff and to the faculty officers for their

untiring efforts in helping to get this material

ready for the press.

PETE BENNOTTI,

Editor.

Seated, Left to Right: SALTERS, FERGUSON, BENNOTTI, ESCUDERO. Standing: DRAKE, WOl\fBLE, HAMBLEN, LANFORD, FREN-
KEL, McDOWELJ~.


